
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release: 
 
March 29, 2018 

During a Special County Commissioner’s meeting earlier today, the Commissioners 
voted to hire law enforcement consultant Bruce Mills.  As the County District Attorney, I look 
forward to working with the consultant retained by the Court to assist in solving the problems 
with the Rockport Police Department. 

  

  
Kristen Barnebey 

County District Attorney 
 
 
 


